
 

Reception are invited to our… 

 

On Wednesday 12th February, please come into school 
dressed as your favourite character from a Fairy Tale story. 

 

This could be from: 

• The Gingerbread 
Man 

• Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears 

• The Princess and the 
Pea 

• The Three Little Pigs 

• Zog and the Flying Doctors 

• The Gruffalo 
.…or any other magical story you enjoy! 
(Please see the pictures for ideas of easy home-made 
costumes) 

Throughout the day, we will be celebrating our Cauldrons and 
Castles topic by taking part in lots of fun-filled fairy tale 
activities! 

 

We can’t wait to celebrate everything you have learnt this 
half-term! 

Mrs Perrin and the Reception Team. 


